
Bruce McKenzie 

From: 
Sent: 

Bob Boyd <wrboyd@telusplanet.net> 
Monday, October 06, 2014 8:46AM 

To: 
Subject: 

MONA JONES; Richard Beale; Katharine Jones; Bruce McKenzie 
Re: Fwd: Stampede Pontiac Site I Cidex Developments 

Bruce, 

Thank you for the presentation to the interested board members (myself, Mona Jones, and Richard Beale) on August 1, 
2014. We found your description of the proposed West Village Towers project to be very clear and thorough 
considering the stage of development. 

While we understand t here will be disruptions and that the view of some owners will be affected we thought the 
benefits of the project outweighed the disadvantages. We did not think there was any need for us, as a board, to 
intervene or make a complaint about the project. Of course individual owners can make t heir own decisions in this 
regard . 

After the meeting we wrote a short description of the project in the minutes of our board meeting held August 12. 
Those minutes were available to all owners for review in September. 

Thanks, 
Bob Boyd 
Secretary, Westmount Place Board of Directors 

On 2014-10-06 6:58AM, MONA JONES wrote: 
>FYI 
> 

CITY OF ..QAL$3ARY 
RECeiVED 

IN COUNCIL CHAMBER 

OCT 0 7 2014 
ITEM: C'PC.O\Oll{- ld \p 

:01 :;:\"r\ \gu-\-it?b 
CITY CLERK'S DEPARTMENT 

>Bruce did not expect the email of city council today and Bruce would like you to respond ASAP. 
> Because of the very short notice I have told Bruce I won't have time to respond as Chairman of the Board but would 
forward his email to the other persons who also attended the meeting. 
>If any of you can help Bruce out please cc each other so there is a paper trail here please. 
> 
>Regards, 
>Mona 
> 
> -----Forwarded Message-----
>From: "Bruce McKenzie" <Bruce.McKenzie@norr.com> 
>To: "MONA JONES" <mona.jones1@shaw.ca> 

>Sent: Monday, October 6, 2014 5:27:39 AM 

>Subject: Stampede Pontiac Site I Cidex Developments 

> 
> 
> 
> 
> 
> 
>Ms. Jones, 

> 
1 


